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Dear Sir(s)/Madam
DECISION

Town and Country Planning Act 135390

Town and Country Planning (General Development Procedure)
Ordexr 1995

mown and Country Planning (Applications) Requlations 1988

PERMISSION FOR DEVELOPMENT - Subject toO Conditions

Address :
THE RACEWAY, CENTRAL WAREHOUSE, NORTH LONDON FREIGHT TERMINAL,

YORK WAY, LONDON, NIl
Date of Application : 06/09/2000
Proposal

The installation of two LPG storage tanks and associated
cylinder storage and enclosure on land to the north of the
main building.

ag shown on A3 Site Plan; 3 unnumbered A4 sized plans and
Tnstallation Specification.

The Council has considered your application and decided to grant
permission subject toO the following conditions:

additional conditions:

1 The limited period for the retention of the storage tanks
chall be until 31st December 2002 by which date the
structure shall be removed.

Reasons for additional conditions:

1 The type of building is not such as the Council is prepared
to approve, other than for a limited period, in view of 1its
appearance. The permanent retention of the building would
be contrary to the reguirements of policies EN1, EN1é and
EN33 of the London Borough of Camden Unitary Development
Plan 2000.
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE Director Mark Gilks BA{Hons),M.Soc.Sc. MRTP!
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Informatives (if applicable)

1 You are reminded that planning permission for the continued
use of the site as a go kart track has expired and you are

requested to submit a planning application to regularise
this as soon as possible.

This application was dealt with by John Davies on 020 7974 5885.

Your attention 1s drawn to the notes attached to this notice which
tell you about your Rights of Appeal and other inftformation.

Yours faithfully

Environment Department
(Duly authorised by the Council to sign this document)
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